
Friday 20th September 2024 

A Message from Miss Pitts  
It has been great to see so many pupils taking part in after-

school clubs this week, with a wide range of offer an hopefully 

more to come later in the Autumn Term. 

Earlier this week, our KS2 girls football team took part in two 

matches at Longhill and won both matches; 4-0 and 6-0. 

Please don’t forget to listen to your child read at home         

regularly during the week, and  initial on their bookmark when 

you have done so.  Completed bookmarks should be put in the 

reading prizes boxes and we will be drawing our first winners 

out before half term. 

Don’t forget to look at our X page to find out 

what different classes have been learning this 

week!  Either search @griffinprimary on X or 

scan the QR code below. 

Miss Pitts, Head of School  

Attendance this 

week 

Full School  

94.95% 

 

EYFS/KS1 best       

attenders 

2HC 

97.22% 

 

KS2 best attenders  

6AD 

99.44% 

Important Information 

School doors open at 8.40am.  

School ends at 3.30pm, except on a     

Thursday when it ends at 1.50pm. 

Gates open at 8.30am and 3.10pm daily. 

Gates close at 8.55am daily. 

On Thursday, gates open at 1.25pm. 

School Doors 

• Red Door - Reception 

• Green Door - Year 1 and 2 

• Yellow Door - Year 3 and 4JL 

• White Door - 4SS 

• Blue Door - Year 5 and 6 

Contact Us 

Call 01482 794122 

Select option 1 to report absences. 

Select option 2 to speak to a member 

of staff. 

Email: 

griffin.enquiries@vennacademy.org 

Times Table Fact of the Week 

 

Our Times Table fact of the week 

is … 

2x5=10    10÷2=5 

5x2=10    10÷5=2 

Reading Corner 

Children in school have been  
engaging with author videos on 
authorfy.  Hopefully they are  in-
spired to pick up a book by a new 
author! 

 

Our next book swap will be Thursday 3rd October 
2024.  If you're having a clear out at home, we would 

love any book donations - thank you!  

Griffin’s X page 

Attendance this 

week by class 

 

Nursery 94.19% 

RCM 95.79% 

RLS 92.47% 

1KR 95.3% 

1CS 92.74% 

2HC 97.22% 

2ZP 96.89% 

3DC 98.89% 

3KH 93.1% 

4JL 98.41% 

4SS 91.95% 

5GL 91.48% 

5TW 93.1% 

6AD 99.44% 

6BA 95.32% 

6ZM 94.15% 

Griffin Hoodies 

If your child would like a Griffin 

hoodie, we are ordering some at a 

cost of £10 to parents.  Please con-

tact the office to order yours. 

Griffin Head boy and Head girl 

For the first time, we have decided to have a Head boy 

and Head girl at Griffin Primary School.  Classes have 

voted for their choice this week and the winners are: 

Griffin Values 

Each week, we have a focus on one of 

the key characteristics from our       

behaviour and values curriculum. 

Every Friday, one pupil from each class 

receives a certificate for showing that 

characteristic in school. 

Next week’s focus is: 

Responsibility 

Year 6 Secondary School Choice 

The online portal to apply for your child’s secondary 

school is now open ahead of their move to Year 7 next 

year.  The portal can be accessed here: 

Applications and transfers – Hull  

If you need help with this, please come and speak to Mrs 

Batty in the school office.  Applications must be made by 

Thursday 31st October 2024.  You will then find out 

which secondary school your child has been allocated on 

1st March 2025. 

Head boy Head girl Deputy 

head boy 

Deputy 

head girl 

Noah T Brooke B Ollie K Laila EH 

https://www.hull.gov.uk/admissions

